
Mary MacKillop
Catholic Regional College

21 August 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Grade 5 Discovery Day 2024

We would like to welcome all Grade 5 students whose families are considering enrolling them at 
Mary MacKillop Catholic Regional College in 2026 to attend a Grade 5 Discovery Day at the College!

Date: Monday 28th October 2024
Time: Commencing at 9.00am and concluding at 3.00pm
Register: Click HERE

The day is a terrific opportunity for students and assists in making the transition from primary school 
to secondary school a little less daunting. There is a co-ordinated program of activities that 
introduces them to the College over a couple of visits. By participating in this program, students not 
only become familiar with the facilities and layout of the College, they also begin to meet students 
from the other schools that feed into Mary MacKillop Catholic Regional College.

We are looking forward to having the students on the day and hope they can all come!

Students should wear their school tracksuit (or similar) on the day, closed in shoes/runners, bring 
their lunch & drink bottle with them. Your child will need to be dropped off and picked up on the 
day. The drop off and pick up point is the road to the right as you enter the College grounds. 
There will be College staff meeting the Grade 5’s as they are dropped off to show them where to 
go.

Parents dropping students off can stay for a tour of the college commencing at 9:15 am.

All students attending require a permission form to be completed and returned by Friday 11th 

October 2024.

Please note, spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

If you have any questions please call the College on 03 5662 4255 or email the College Registrar on 
nrobinson@mmcrc.catholic.edu.au.

Yours faithfully

John M Freeman Claire Cassidy
Principal Year 7 Wellbeing and Transition Coordinator

https://www.jotform.com/sign/242320185934050/invite/01j5q0kgbv9613e6c01ed17181
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